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The University Curriculum Committee met on February 7, 2003, at 3:00 p.m. in 105 Old College.
Minutes of the January 10, 2003, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the following items which were forwarded to the Executive Committee of
University Council for consideration:

Proposal for an Interdisciplinary Undergraduate Certificate in Business and Political German 
Proposal for an Interdisciplinary Undergraduate Certificate in Coastal and Oceanographic Engineering
Proposal for a Minor in African Studies

The committee discussed the Environmental Literacy requirement and voted to re-issue a request to the Senior
Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost for an external review of the requirement.  The University
Curriculum Committee agreed to continue considering requests for courses that would satisfy the current
Environmental Literacy requirement.

The committee also discussed certificate programs and the actual certificates awarded students who complete
certificate programs.  Currently, it is the responsibility of the instructional unit awarding the certificate to
provide the student with a paper certificate.  The committee will ask the Vice President for Instruction if the
University can provide official certificates for students who complete the requirements for certificate
programs.

The meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

William K. Vencill, Chair
University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.
      Dr. Delmer D. Dunn
      Dr. James E. Fletcher


